


For 2021/22 the total non-residential care charges accounted for was £5.214m and in 2022/23 the
figure was £5.342m. 

4. How many individuals, since 1 April 2021 to date, have had debt management procedures
commenced against them for non-payment of non-residential social care charges (i.e. any
escalation in debt recovery, e.g. automated reminders, letter before action and referral to
debt collection agency)? 

We are advising you as per Section 1(1) that we do not record this information and are unable to
extract this information from our systems. 

5. How many individuals, since 1 April 2021 to date, have been referred to debt collection
agencies for non-payment of non-residential social care charges (this should be a subset of
the question 4 figure, as question 4 includes these cases as well as lower level actions)? 

We are advising you as per Section 1(1) that we do not record this information and are unable to
extract this information from our systems. 

6. How many individuals have had court proceedings commenced against them relating to
non-payment of non-residential social care charges, since 1 April 2021 to date? Please
specify how many of these are probate cases. 

Zero. No court proceedings have been issued in this category.

The supply of information in response to a FOI/EIR request does not confer an automatic right to
re-use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and
non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly, information supplied can
also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please
contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose. 

For information, we publish a variety of information such as:  FOI/EIR Disclosure Log,  Publication
Scheme,  Facts about Coventry and   Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future. 

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request – email:  infogov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email  icocasework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully 
  
Information Governance


